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Members of CUPE 411  
 
 
 
June 30th 2019 brings an end to our existing Collective Agreement with the Chilliwack School District. The CUPE 411 
Negotiating Committee has dates scheduled to begin bargaining conversations with our Employer. 
 
With Provincial bargaining already completed, your CUPE 411 Negotiating Committee is currently at the table with 
the Employer. Bargaining Protocols have been agreed too and Proposals have been exchanged. Future dates are 
planned to continue local bargaining. 
 
School District employees are unique in that we bargain at both the Provincial level (“big ticket” items such as 
wages and benefits) AND at the Local level (items such as Leaves, Vacation, Job Security, etc) 
 
Your Negotiating Committee is made up of one representative from each of our five (5) divisions.  The Union 
President, or their designate, is also part of the Local’s Bargaining team.  The chief spokesperson for our Local is 
our CUPE National Servicing Representative, as they too are at the table. 
 
 
 
The CUPE 411 Negotiating Committee 

• Vice President: Tracey O’Hara  

• Assistants Division:  Glenda Johnson 

• Clerical Division: Shana Kirkland 

• Custodial Division: Rod Isaac 

• Maintenance Division: Josh Bouthot 

• Transportation Division: Steve Clarke 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
In Solidarity 
CUPE 411 Negotiating Team  


